
Please do not consider getting rid  of the electoral college.  It is important that EVERYONE is represented 
and if we do not have the electoral college, there is a good chance that the metropolitan, university, and 
high population areas will dominate unfairly in elections.  All physical areas of our country need to be 
represented - not just those areas in large population centers.  I believe in the purpose of the electoral 
college.  Just because we had one election where people are conflicted by the fact that the rural areas of 
the country spoke up, do not unfairly silence them.  Thank you  NO on HB 2927. 
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